
 

 

 

          July 4, 2017 

 

 

Mr David Mok 

Director of Furen International School 

345 Old Nelson Road  

Singapore 758692 

 

Re: FIS student's application to BGU 

 

Dear Mr. Mok, 

We are delighted to hear of the interest of students from Furen International School 

(FIS), Singapore in admission to Ben-Gurion University of the Negev (BGU), Israel.  It 

will be our pleasure to work with you on the application of your students to study 

Literature and Linguistics at BGU. 

FIS students would be considered by BGU on aspects of their SAT score as well as their 

FIS internal A Level grades this August based on their final year exam results in their 

FIS Graduation Examination.  

We will be happy to consider the application of students who can present the following 

credentials: 

 SAT score that is equivalent to at least 550 on our psychometric entrance 

examination (the sections that are taken into consideration are critical reading and 

math) 

 A certificate or equivalent as proof of the applicant's previous academic background 

 A level internal scores 

 English proficiency - score of 600 or above on the critical reading section of the 

SAT exam. 

  

Acceptance will be determined by the academic department and is entirely at the 

discretion of BGU. 

We are very excited to evaluate the candidates from Furen International School and 

look forward to hearing from you in the near future. 

 

Sincerely 

 
Dr. Stavi Baram, 

Director 

Office of International Academic Affairs 

 


